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GUIDELINES FOR CONTRIBUTORS 
 

The Australian Journal of Parapsychology welcomes theoretical or 
experimental papers on all topics to do with the paranormal, including 
extra-sensory perception, psychokinesis, and life after death. We are open to 
new ideas and will consider all submissions. Note, however, that we are not 
a ‘New Age’ or religious journal. Our basic aim is to present articles that 
are accessible to the intelligent layperson, although we usually have at least 
one technical article in each issue. To make the editorial task easier we ask 
that contributors submit articles in the style and format exemplified in this 
journal, which follows the style authorised by the American Psychological 
Association (APA). In particular, a theoretical or experimental paper must 
include an abstract and a reference section that follows this style. Note that 
we use Australian rather than American spelling. All submissions, other 
than book reviews and correspondence, are peer-reviewed. For further 
details, go to: 
 

www.aiprinc.org/journal.asp 
 

Contributions can be sent as attachments in email messages to: 
 

lance.storm@adelaide.edu.au 
 
or by mail to: 
 
Dr. Lance Storm 
School of Psychology 
University of Adelaide 
Adelaide SA 5005 
AUSTRALIA 
 
 


